

## STATE OF WASHINGTON

## CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PO Box 47721 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7721 • (360) 407-6200 • FAX (360) 407-6215

December 18, 2023

TO: Conservation Commission Members and Friends

FROM: James Thompson, Executive Director

RE: Public Meeting Notice – January 18, 2024 WSCC Business Meeting

The Washington State Conservation Commission (WSCC) invites you to join their regular business meeting on Thursday, January 18, 2024, in Olympia, Washington.

To allow flexibility, and to continue protecting the health and safety of staff, members, and guests, the WSCC will provide options to participate via online webinar and teleconference for meetings.

## Date of Meeting Time Event

To help us plan accordingly and ensure a comfortable experience is had by all, please <u>register</u> your attendance by close of business, Tuesday, January 9, 2024.

January 18, 2024 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

WSCC Business Meeting
DoubleTree by Hilton
415 Capitol Way N.
Olympia, WA 98501

- How to register to attend in-person and reserve lunch, Thursday, January 18, 2024: Please register your interest in attending by clicking this link here: <a href="https://www.formstack.com/forms/?5089495-5w8z5tM1mS">https://www.formstack.com/forms/?5089495-5w8z5tM1mS</a> by Tuesday, January 9, 2024. Your registration will assist us in planning accordingly with transportation and meals needed.
- How to participate online, Thursday, January 18, 2024:
  We will be using Zoom as our platform to conduct this meeting. To participate, please register in advance at this link here:
  <a href="https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApde6ppzorGdQTc3J1dAqAEa8OpDNiATHL">https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApde6ppzorGdQTc3J1dAqAEa8OpDNiATHL</a>
  Meeting ID: 844 2719 1130

<u>Meeting Accommodations</u>: Persons needing an accommodation to participate in WSCC public meetings should call Lori Gonzalez at (360) 791-0226, or call 711 relay service. All accommodation requests should be received no later than January 11, 2024, to ensure preparations are appropriately made.

Please visit our website for the most up-to-date information regarding the January meeting.